Requler Aty Juoe U7

Stephane Cyr

from: Webmaster at ClareNovaScotia.com <noreply@clarenovascotia.com>

Sent: May 29, 2017 12:30 PM

To: Stephane Cyr

Subject: Municipality of Ctare: Invitation to our Canada 150: Journey Back to Birchtown Event

This is an enquiry email via https://www.clarenovascotia.com/ from:
Vanessa Fells: Black Loyalist Heritage Centre <vanessa@blackloyalist.com>

Good Morning
This letter to formally invite member the Municipality of Clare Council and all citizens of Clare to the Canada 150:

Journey Back to Birchtown Event on July 15th — 16th. If you have any questions please don’t hesitate to contact either
myself or the Black Loyalist Heritage Centre.



